
 

 

 
 

 

 

Potty Training Information 
 

For SonShine Preschool, it is an enrollment requirement that children be potty 

trained by age 3.   

 

We do encourage parents to actively work on potty training over the summer 

months before school year begins. If your child is not fully potty trained by 

August 8, we ask that you notify our office: 

sonshinepreschool@austinridge.org. 

 The American Academy of Pediatrics (aap.org) is a good source for potty 

training information.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please visit with the Director. 

 

We look forward to having both you and your child with us at SonShine 

Preschool next year! 
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